
Archery Season Opener

Arizona’s archery deer season opens next
week. Some units are no longer open for the over-
the-counter archery deer tag, so be sure to check
the regulations before you head out.

If you fill that OTC tag, remember that all archery
deer nonpermit-tag hunters must report their deer
harvest online at
http://www.azgfd.gov/ArcheryDeerReport or by
telephone at 623-236-7961within 48 hours of taking
a deer.

https://www.azgfd.com/hunting/regulations/
http://www.azgfd.gov/ArcheryDeerReport
https://azdeerassociation.company.site/products/Memberships-c106483152
https://azdeerassociation.company.site/products/Raffles-c106499653?sort=addedTimeDesc
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=ce4f32fe-c795-4f10-afab-ac82add601b8


Youth Camp Updates

We are less than two months away from our Unit 23
Youth Deer and Cow Elk Camp. If you know a
hunter who drew a Junior Deer or Junior Cow Elk
tag for Unit 23, we would love to have them join us
October 9-12 at the Colcord Ridge Campground.

Click here to register for the Unit 23 Camp.

Thanks to the generosity of our members, banquet
attendees and raffle supporters, this event is free to
attend! We have also received financial support from
organizations like Arizona Sportsmen for Wildlife
Conservation and Wildlife for Tomorrow to make
these camps possible.

The camp provides meals, drinks and snacks for
hunters and their families. We can also provide a
mentor for those who need some help in the field. 

The camp is a great centralized meeting place for
kids to meet other young hunters and share stories
around the campfire.

The Tonto National Forest has been very supportive
of this camp, and we thank them for all their help
over the years!

https://www.fs.usda.gov/r03/tonto/recreation/colcord-ridge-campground
https://www.register-ed.com/events/view/229779
https://azsfwc.org/
https://www.wildlifefortomorrow.org/


Our friends at the Buckskin Chapter have a
camp scheduled for youth tag holders in 12A,
also from October 9-12. Registration is scheduled to
open for that camp on September 1. We will keep
you informed here if there are any changes to the
camp due to the wildfires on the Kaibab Plateau.  

Membership Drive

Sign up as a new member or renew your
membership by September 30 to be entered into a
drawing for your choice of Vortex binos!

New Raffle!

https://azdeerassociation.company.site/products/Memberships-c106483152


Our newest raffle item went live earlier today. 

We also have some tickets left for a pair of
Swarovski NL Pure binos and a $500 Kuiu Gift Card.

The Arizona Deer Association appreciates your
support and WILDLIFE IS THE REAL WINNER
when you purchase tickets!

Please visit our website to purchase your
tickets!!!
This contest is void where prohibited.
Please check your State Laws on “Out of State
Raffles”.
NOTE: Online Raffles are prohibited in Alabama,

https://azdeerassociation.company.site/products/Swarovski-NL-Pure-Ticket-p763351752
https://azdeerassociation.company.site/products/Kuiu-Gift-Card-Ticket-p763339750
https://azdeerassociation.company.site/products/Raffles-c106499653
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